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PROJECT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Thank you for participating in this project and helping it to be successful. We are busy 
analyzing data and will share the compiled report with sites in the Spring. 
 

 Mandatory data entry is completed. For those sites who joined later or who are interested in 
continuing to submit data, the database will be open until 4/15/15. Sites are welcome to 
submit sustainability data using the abbreviated data collection sheet into a new database. 
Sustainability data will be collected through 12/31/15 and data reports will be generated 
quarterly.  

 

 We will be reaching out to members from each site in the coming months to conduct brief 
interviews on things that went well and things that could have been done better. This 
information will help us to better design the next project and to better support participating 
sites. 

 

 FPQC is formatting the Golden Hour toolkit and materials to be freely distributed to sites. 
We hope to have this available by March 2015. 

 

 FPQC’s Infant Health subcommittee is developing a project around the topic of breast milk. 
We will provide you more details as the project evolves. 

    

CURRENT ACTION ITEMS FOR HOSPITAL TEAMS 

 Determine which sustainability measures your site is interested in collecting and revise the 
sustainability data collection sheet. FPQC will be able to provide a report only on the measures 
listed on the attached sustainability data collection sheet. 

 The deadline for the first sustainability report is 4/15/15. Remember to use the new database 
link. 

 Please send any project documents (e.g., checklists, guidelines, data collection sheets, tips sheets, 
etc.) that your site is willing to share to mbalakri@health.usf.edu  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Florida Perinatal Quality Collaborative Annual Conference: April 23-24, 2015 in Tampa, 

FL 

mailto:mbalakri@health.usf.edu


o Registration now open - For more information visit our website. 

o This two day educational program is designed to expand the knowledge and skill base for 

perinatal health care practitioners in the identification of quality improvement 

opportunities, the planning and implementation of QI initiatives and the advancement of 

evidence-based practices at the institutional, community, state levels. 

 

 2-Day TeamSTEPPS Training in South Florida in March - Keep an eye on FPQC e-mails or 
Events site for coming information. 
 

 National Association of Neonatal Nurses 31st Annual Educational Conference on October 22-
25, 2015 in Dallas, TX 

 

 Practical Pediatrics CME Course on January 29-February 1 in Lake Tahoe, CA  
 

 PREP The Course on February 21-25 in San Antonio, TX  
  

 
ARTICLES 
 

 Please see the new CHIPRA-Supported Pediatric Quality Measures which now includes 

measures on  temperature in low birth weight newborns.  

 Trevisanuto et al (2014) Changes over time in delivery room management of extremely low birth weight 
infants in Italy. Resuscitation  

 Szyld et al (2014) Comparison of Devices for Newborn Ventilation in the Delivery Room. The Journal 
of Pediatrics  

 Manani et al (2013) Elimination of Admission Hypothermia in Preterm Very Low-Birth-Weight Infants 
by Standardization of Delivery Room Management. The Permanente Journal 

 
 
 

Contact mbalakri@health.usf.edu with any questions, concerns or suggestions. 

 
http://health.usf.edu/publichealth/chiles/fpqc/golden1.htm  
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